
   

 

1. Bring a pencil to class. 
2. Come in, grab your folder and book and sit in your assigned seat. 
3. Be prepared to work. Email: 
astorinoj@hasdk12.org 

Miss Davenport’s 
  

As the school year winds down, we will be 
working on some fun projects that will continue 
to support English language development.  
We will be writing about our Super Hero 
moms, reading Charlotte’s Web, and doing 
some end-of-year memory books. 

    

The scores from the WIDA ACCESS test    
the students took throughout January and 
February will be sent home at the very end of 
the month. 

  

May 13 – Wood’s Ice Cream Truck 
Fundraiser 

May 15 – Music and Chorus Concert 

May 20 – 4th Grade Field Day 

May 22 – Third Grade Field Trip 

May 23 – 4th Grade Field Trip 

May 26 – NO SCHOOL – Happy 
Memorial Day! 

  

1. Bring a pencil to class. 
2. Come in, grab your folder and book 
and sit in your assigned seat. 
3. Be prepared to work. 

Email: 
astorinoj@hasdk12.org 

Always remember the 
rules of the class. 
 
Come to class 
prepared and ready to 
learn.


